
 

 
 

 
 

 1 April 2020 
 
 
 
Our ref: CCF/112/R683.19 
 
Subject: Request concerning Ms Thelma Esperanza Aldana Hernandez 
 
 
Dear Madam, 
 

Following our letter of 4 March 2020 and in light of the new information provided, we would 

like to inform you that the Commission carried out the appropriate checks and that the information 

concerning your client provided by Guatemala which you mentioned in your request has been deleted 

from in the INTERPOL Information System. 

You will find enclosed an official letter from the INTERPOL General Secretariat, certifying 
that your client is not subject to an INTERPOL notice or diffusion.  

 
 
 

 Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
 
 Secretariat to the Commission 
 for the Control of INTERPOL’s Files 
 
 
 
Encl. (1)  
 
 
 
Ms Sandra Grossman 
Grossman Young & Hammond 
4922 Fairmont Ave, Ste 200 
Bethesda, MD 20814 
USA 
 

 
 
 


